
 

 

It’s almost time for our Fall Program to begin.  We are 
currently transitioning students to their rooms for the 
2024-2025 school year.  If your family has not re-
ceived a transition letter, rest assured it will be in your 
in-box soon. All children who are set to move will do 
so by the end of August.  If your child will be attending  
public school this fall, please submit a withdrawal no-
tice as soon as possible. We require a 2 week notice for 
all withdrawals.   

Summer Camp ends on August 9th. We are closed Au-
gust 12th. We will pick up Veteran’s Elementary stu-
dents beginning on August 13th along with Herrington 
and Red Bud Elementary schools. Kerley Elementary 
pick-up begins on the 14th.  We no longer transport 
children to school due to the lack of interest in the ser-
vice.  We will continue to pick-up children from Red 
Bud, Herrington, Veterans and Kerley Elementary 
schools for our after-school program. If you are inter-
ested in after-school care, please contact ASAP!  

With the end of summer comes the end of Splash Pad. 
We have had an amazing time on our splash pad this 
summer. So many fun days! Splash Days end 8/9/23.   

Our end of the year party will be on 8/9/24 at 3:30.  
The children have had an amazing summer and we 
will be celebrating our growth over the year. We are 
excited to have everyone join us for our Luau and we 
wish all our friends going to “big kid” school a won-
derful school year!  

 

SPECIAL DATES 

• 8/2 Watermelon 
Day! 

• 8/5 Take Me to the 
Beach! 

• 8/7 Lighthouse Day! 

• 8/9 End of Summer 
Luau!  

• 8/9 Last Day of 
Splash Pad 

• 8/12 CLOSED –
Teacher Work Day! 

• 8/13 Crazy Hair Day 

• 8/15 National Relax-
ation Day! PJ day 

• 8/19 Tiara’s and Bow 
Ties day! 

• 8/21 Literacy Day! 

• 8/23 Cowboy & Cow-
girl ‘round up! 

• 8/27 Safari Print day 

• 8/29 National Sports 
Day! 

SPECIAL POINTS OF 
INTEREST 

• For our younger clas-
ses Infants through 
Pre-K we still have 
another month of 
summer! 

• All classes will par-
ticipate in end of 
summer parties on 
8/9/24. 

•  

 



Follow us 
on  

Facebook! 
 

For fun  
photos, up-

coming events, 
and important 

updates, be 
sure to follow 

us at  
Children’s 

Lighthouse—
Round Rock! 
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If you child will be attend-

ing our after-school pro-

gram there are a few things 

you need to know: 

1. Buses arrive at the ele-

mentary schools 

around 2:30pm daily. 

2. If your child will not 

need after-school pick 

up please call us ASAP.  

3. If you do not call us 

to inform us that 

your child will not 

be attending the af-

ter school program, 

you will be charged 

a $10.00 fee. 

BUS PROCEDURE 

AFTER-SCHOOL PROGRAM—ANCHORS 

We will begin picking up from the Hutto School Dis-

trict on 8/13/24.  We currently pick-up from Veter-

ans and Kerley Elementary.  

We will begin picking up from the Round Rock 

School District on 8/13/24.  We currently pick-up 

from Herrington and Red Bud Elementary.  

If you have not already signed-up for the After-

School program, please be sure to stop-by the front 

desk or email us at  

roundrock@childrenslighthouse.com  

Your enrollment does not automatically roll-

over for the fall and we need to verify which 

school your child attends.  
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WHAT’S COMING UP! 

8/2 Watermelon Day! One in a Melon! Wear your favorite wa-
termelon inspired outfit. 

8/5 Take Me to the Beach! Summer Wear only!! 

8/7 Lighthouse Day! Are you a captain or a pirate?  

8/9 End of Summer Luau!  

8/9 Last Day of Splash Pad 

8/12 CLOSED –Teacher Work Day! 

8/12 First Day of Veterans Hill Elementary! We will be CLOSED 
on this day; therefore no after-school pick up will be provided on 
this day.  

8/13 First Day of RRISD Elementaries 

8/13 Crazy Hair Day! The crazier the better.  

8/14 First Day of Kerley Elementary 

8/15 National Relaxation Day! PJ day!! 

8/19 Tiara’s and Bow Ties day! Wear your best outfit today.  

8/21 Literacy Day! Dress up as your favorite story book charac-
ter.  

8/23 Cowboy & Cowgirl ‘round up! Dress up like a cowboy/
cowgirl.  

8/27 Safari Print day: Wear favorite animal print or animal out-
fit.  

8/29 National Sports Day! Wear you favorite sport team t-shirt. 

 

End of  

Summer  

Luau!! 

Friday,  

August 9th 

@ 3:30 

 

Join us for a fun after-

noon with our friends 

new and old. This is a 

great time to reflect on 

our friendships we have 

made over the past year 

and to enjoy each other 

before we all move on 

to other classes or “big” 

kid” school.  

PLEASE NOTE:   

ALL CLASSES, IN-
FANTS THROUGH 

PRE-K, STILL HAVE 
ANOTHER MONTH 
OF SUMMER! OUR 
ACADEMIC YEAR 
BEGINS SEPTEM-

BER 2ND. 

 

A few reminders as the school year begins: 

1. Your child should be here by 8:30/ 9:00am daily. 

2. We serve breakfast at 9:00am and lunch at 11:30am. 

3. We do not allow drop-off or pick-up during nap time, 12:30-2:30, unless 

it is an emergency or prearranged.  

4. We ask that you please apply sunscreen before coming to school. We will 

reapply sunscreen after nap time. We will not apply sunscreen in the 

morning. 

5. We do not allow food from home in the classroom due to allergies. If 

your child requires a special diet, please speak with management.  


